
Invitation to an Open Meeting. 

The Neighbourhood Plan steering group invite you to a second Open Meeting 

on Friday 24th February at which the main topics will be ; 

- An analysis of the results of the Housing Survey carried out in August of 

last year,  

      -    A proposal for the size and composition of a housing scheme to meet  

           the needs expressed in the survey, and                                       

      -    The outcome of our search for land, suitable for a new housing project. 

For those unable to attend the first Open Meeting there will also be the 

opportunity to learn about the Neighbourhood Planning process, and why we 

need to produce one for our parish.   

The meeting will be held in the village hall and will begin at 7.30pm prompt, 

with a presentation of the above topics.  Refreshments will be provided. 

Please come along to this meeting. It is important that everyone in the 

community knows about the Neighbourhood Plan and what it hopes to 

achieve.  

The Steering Group members. 
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